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N.M. 48 Bridge Work Begins In Lincoln County 
 

Lincoln County – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will invest $2 million to 
replace the N.M. 48 bridge at mile marker 17 near Capitan.    
 
The work will replace the existing bridge with a new structure, ensuring proper flow of the waterway and 
stabilizing the N.M. 48 road surface above.  
 
A temporary crossing will be constructed, as well as, new guardrail, permanent signing and striping, 
traffic control and other miscellaneous construction.  Motorists can expect short delays while work is 
taking place.  Work is expected to take 6 months to complete, weather permitting. 
 
Remember to drive safely through work zones.  
 
For up-to-date information visit the NMDOT road advisory website at nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 201-8283 (cell) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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